
January 20, 2012
Dear Parent or Guardian,

     Next week we will continue with all 6 subjects.  The back side of this sheet shows what we will be doing.  Please note we will do our best to follow the plans, but they are subject to change. The reading log will be due Thursday.  There will be a spelling test next week.  Please make sure you are practicing the basic math facts with your child.  We will continue taking timed multiplication tests.  These tests will not be for a grade but will be done to improve accuracy and speed.  Once your child passes multiplication, he or she will move on to division.  If both tests are passed in the time limit, your student will have free time during the tests.   
     We are working on measurement in math.  Please practice measuring with your child.  We will cover both customary forms of measurement and metrics.  In addition, we will be starting fractions soon.  It would be beneficial to your child to be included in activities that reinforce this concept at home, such as measuring ingredients for recipes.        

     You will notice that your child has a Social Studies packet in his or her binder, unless it is being graded.  Please leave these packets in the binders as they are homework for the entire chapter.  I will be collecting these packets at the end of January to store until after ISAT’s.  We will be doing Geometry instead of Social Studies for the month of February.
     If your child is working on the Six Flags Read to Succeed, I want to remind you that it is due by February 1.

     Market Day orders will be due January 27, for those of you that are interested.  Pick-up for the orders will be on February 1.  
     Starting in February, for the month of January, we will be recognizing different students in fourth grade for the most AR points (boy and girl from each class and top boy and girl in fourth grade), birthdays, no late work, outstanding citizenship trait for the month, and the class with most AR points each month.  This is a work in progress at this time, but the fourth grade teachers are so excited to be able to take a few moments to acknowledge our hard-working students.  
     If you have any questions, please call me at school at 438-6919.

                                         
Thank you for your time,
                          



                 
Mrs. Busby
